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Dublin 2 

 

23rd September 2020 

 

PQ 22726/20 * To ask the Minister for Health the increase in individual ventilator units available in 

hospitals since 1 January 2020 - Eoghan Murphy 

Dear Deputy Murphy, 

 

The Health Service Executive has been requested to reply directly to you in the context of the above 

Parliamentary Question which you submitted to the Minister for Health for response. 

 

Below please find details as requested. 

 

Hospital  Quantity of additional ventilators 

supplied 

Mater 33 

Beaumont 17 

St James 36 

UHG  27 

SVUH 50 

CUH 34 

Tallaght 24 

UHL 42 

Drogheda 4 

Waterford 23 

Naas 8 

Letterkenny 7 

STGH 15 

Kilkenny 7 

Sligo 14 

Mercy 12 

Connolly 9 

Wexford 12 

Navan 5 

Portlaoise 3 

Ballinasloe 9 

Cavan 6 



 

Tullamore 23 

Castlebar 5 

Mullingar 7 

UHK 13 

Total  445 

 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

Jim Curran 

National Director Estates 


